Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100%
- Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738

Week 6, Term 3. 29th Aug – 2nd Sept 2022



Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

What an excellent day we had yesterday for the annual CHB Rippa Rugby Tournament. This year it was held at the Waipawa Rugby Grounds as the grounds in Waipukurau are just too wet! Fortunately, the weather played its part as there was a huge turnout. It was special to have every student from Year 3-8 attend, some playing rippa rugby for the first time. Our teams performed really well with one of our Year 3 & 4 Teams going through unbeaten and one of our Year 5 & 6 Teams narrowly losing to Waipawa in their semi-final. A huge thank you to our parents who helped coach on the day, Lucy, Sarah and Lloyd. We are already looking forward to next year's event. The only thing I would like to see change for next year's event is the inclusion of our Room 1 students. Although it is a bit like herding cats, the more we get our juniors playing at a young age, the better they are when they're older.

Today we are excited to host our annual mathletics warm up day at the Tikokino Hall. We have set the lofty goal to be number one in CHB in all of the Year 6, 7 & 8 competitions held over the next few weeks!

Unfortunately, due to the wet weather we have had and the resulting mud, our dairy farm visit which was planned for tomorrow has been postponed to Friday 16th September. Fingers crossed for some solid days of sunlight!

With the postponement of cross country last Friday, we hope that next Friday 9th September brings a sunny day!

Have a great weekend everyone.

Regards, Hamish.

Student of the Week

Room 1: Lottie for being thoughtful & kind.

Room 2:. Tyler for hard work in Maths
Room 3: Lulu for always putting in a

conscientious effort.



Welcome to Gypsy our new year 2

